
I trust this finds you well. 
I am excited to pass onto you an exciting new program we have launched here at CUFC Community Sports 
Trust. The program is designed to help the pupils of our county as we emerge out of what has been a 
trying and challenging year for all. Please see below all the details regarding our new ‘Wellbeing Days’ and 
the goal of putting the health and wellbeing of our local primary school pupils front and centre. 
  
The wellbeing days are available to book in for delivery immediately as pupils transition back into a healthy 
routine. 
  
Thank you. 
  







  
 


